Item No. 34

™ AMeES MEMO

To: Mayor and City Council
From: Kelly Diekmann, Planning and Housing Director

Date: December 5, 2024

Subject: Continue hearing for proposed text amendment modifying newspaper
publication requirements

City Council initiated a text amendment on November 12 intended to simplify the
notification process for certain Planning related applications related to newspaper
publication notifications. City staff is working through final language with the City

Attorney's Office for a draft ordinance and requests this hearing be continued to January
14, 2025.
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